
 

 
February 28, 2020 
 
PRODUCT RECALL 
 
Dear Costco Member, 
 
The safety of our customers is our top priority.  We are providing you with this notice because we have 
learned of a safety issue involving one of our products.  In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product 
Safety Commission (“CPSC”), we are conducting a voluntary product recall with consumers to correct 
this issue.    
 
Costco’s records indicate that you have purchased item #1325688, a Bayside Furnishings 9-Piece Lawler 
Dining Set that includes a table and eight chairs.  We have recently discovered that our dining chairs can 
break, posing a fall hazard to consumers.  Even chairs that have received a replacement chair back are 
still part of this recall.  Please stop using all of the chairs immediately.   

 
 
Please call Whalen Product Support at 833-205-0936 from 8:30 AM PST to 4:30 PM PST, Monday 
through Friday to obtain a full refund of the dining set and arrange for the return of the chairs.  Our 
customer service team stands ready if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience or disappointment this may have caused you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jose Laparte 
President 
Whalen 


